
 
Dear valued clients and friends, 
 
I very rarely give a brief makeover of the past 
months news; however this past month has been 
hectic to say the least. One of the main reasons 
being, our Daughter Lisa and son-in-law Dominic 
Bracks, have been moving into the cottage on 
Windermere. You can imagine we were all very 
busy going to and from loaded with furniture in 
horse floats and Ute’s, plus painting anything 
that didn’t move and still are.  
 
Also, we are working hard at present, to have 
Windermere Farm at its best for the upcoming 
very special open day on the 16th of September. 
PLEASE DO NOT MISS this wonderful display of 
horsemanship by Rob Horne. There will be 
plenty of sausage and steak sandwiches on the 
barby, tea, coffee etc etc. Plus pony rides for the 
children, everybody is welcome, please 
remember to give numbers by the 10th. 
 

I have been informing all owners of their horses 
up and coming races, unfortunately no winners 
this month but our luck is about to turn as we 
have, BLACK PIRATE racing tomorrow at 
Hawkesbury over 1800mts. We trialled him last 
Monday to toughen him for this event, he trialled 
well and is on track for Saturday. As long as 
Grant doesn’t make every post a winner I think 
he will go to the front and stay there! 
 
Another day to look forward to is the 13th back at 
Hawkesbury when SMART AUSBRED and 
SACRED JOURNEY will have their first starts 
back this prep. Both horses should go very close 
to winning. 
 
Please except my apologies once again for not 
sending the usual colourful news with all the 
pictures. Be rest assured, that this next month 
will be a great and well informed one and I’m 
sure loads of wonderful pictures will be posted 
from the open day! 
 
SENDING RAINBOWS TO YOU ALL  
 
Dor and Wade 
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Short and sweet! 



CONTACT US 
 
Here at Windermere Farm we love your feedback. If you have any 
questions about your horse’s training or the newsletter, don’t 
hesitate to get in contact. 
 

Doreen and Wade Slinkard 
Windermere Farm 

PO Box 7033 Wilberforce NSW 2754 Australia 
Phone: (02) 4575 1487 
Mobile: 0419 976 078 

Email: doreenslinkard@hotmail.com 
Website: www.doreenslinkardauthor.com.au 

WINDERMERE FARM.. a small piece of heaven 


